
Please find my response document attached, I have used a large number of form B’s to 
stress my points. 
The reference to NALPG stands for the North Abingdon Local Planning Group which 
comprises a number of residents who have worked together to understand and comment on 
the plan and I believe generally represent the concerns of many in the North Abingdon area. 
I am afraid I am not qualified to assess whether the Plan is legally compliant or that it meets 
the duty to cooperate requirement. 
I have attached a photo that shows a view from the proposed site when the A34 was at a 
standstill. I could not determine the relevant section for this exhibit. 
Best regards,  
David Beer 
 


